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Wilson, Zachary

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Geoff Breust 
Monday, 11 March 2024 11:51 AM
Wilson, Zachary

RE: Draft 2024/25 Airport Fees and Charges - Public Exhibition

Hi Zac, 

Thanks for leƫng us know of the proposed increases in charges for 24/25. 

Given most charges increase by around 5% and the annual CPI is in the order of 4.1% we accept the proposed 
increases. 

Kind regards, 

Geoff 

Geoff Breust 
President 
Wagga City Aero Club Inc 

From: Wilson, Zachary
Sent: Tuesday, 5 March 2024 7:45 AM 
To: Undisclosed recipients: 
Subject: Draft 2024/25 Airport Fees and Charges - Public Exhibition 

Good Morning, 

Please be advised that the draŌ 2024/25 Wagga Airport Fees and Charges are currently on public exhibiƟon unƟl 
Tuesday 26 March 2024. 

The draŌ documents can be found and submissions can be made by following the below link: 
DraŌ 2024/25 Airport Fees and Charges | Have Your Say Wagga Wagga (nsw.gov.au) 

Regards Zac 
____________ 

Zachary Wilson 
Senior Financial Accountant 

1300 292 442  
d: +61 2 6926 9253 | e:
Wagga Wagga City Council   ·  243 Baylis Street (PO Box 20) ·  Wagga Wagga NSW 2650 

Committed to a thriving, innovative, connected and inclusive city

Wagga Wagga City Council acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land, the Wiradjuri people, 
and pays respect to Elders past, present and future and extends our respect to all First Nations Peoples in Wagga Wagga. 
We recognise and respect their cultural heritage, beliefs and continuing connection with the land and rivers. 
We also recognise the resilience, strength and pride of the Wiradjuri and First Nations communities.
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Attention: The information contained in this e-mail message and any attached files are intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity named. It may contain information which is confidential or the subject of 
legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, dissemination, disclosure or copying of this e-
mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify Wagga Wagga City 
Council immediately by reply e-mail and delete the original. Think before you print - help save our 
environment  


